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Comments: As a home owner less than 50 yards from the proposed lower gondola station, I strongly object to

this project as it stands. It would add noise and a lot of people and traffic near our front door. Additionally, it

would ruin our view by having a cable and gondola our our front windows. The current Quicksilver lift is lower and

below our view, additionally places the crowd skiers further away from our front door. 

I would suggest that the lower gondola station be at the current Maggie building next to Maggie pond, this would

move the crowd closer to their entrance and below our area. Additionally, it would then extend the gondola and

cables lower, not ruining our view.

Lastly, if you are going to add a gondola, have it continue all the way to the top of peak 10 where it is needed, not

stop at the base of 9/10.


